
 
Annual Meeting Survey 

   

51 East Water would like your opinion on the format of the annual 
meeting to be held this November 16th. 

Traditionally we have held a meeting and catered dinner at the 
Fairgrounds Expo Center for all members wishing to attend.  Members 
present could vote on Board of Directors and corporation business items 
followed by a catered dinner and the opportunity to speak with the 
General Manager. 

Last year, due to COVID-19 concerns we held a “drive-thru” meeting at 
the corporation office parking lot.  Members were able to drive-thru, 
receive a small information packet, vote for Board of Directors, and speak 
with the General Manager and Board Chair.  Attendees received a small 
credit to their water bill to thank them for their participation. 

Due to success and positive feedback from last year, the Board is 
considering a drive-thru meeting again this year utilizing the Expo Center 
parking area to accommodate a steady flow of traffic and allow better 
organization, or a return to the traditional format with catered sit-down 
dinner and meeting. 

Please let us know your opinion on the format you prefer by calling the 
office 405-372-1151, or e-mail 51east@51erwi.com.  We appreciate and 
value your input. 

Water Pressure and Source Adjustments 
   

We have reopened some of our connections from Lone Chimney Water 
Association, and are slowly adjusting pumps and pressure valves to adjust 
pressures across the system.  This will be an ongoing process and likely 
take several months until we achieve the best balance of pressure and 
water source quality for the system.   The additional sources of fresh 
water will allow us to provide fresher water to our members with less line 
flushing required and achieve a better balance of water pressures 
system-wide. 
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ALERTS for Leaks, 
Outages, 

Maintenance 
affecting water 

service 
   

Sign up for our automated alert 
system to receive text or e-mail 
notification of factors that may 
affect your water service such as 
leaks or line maintenance.  Call the 
office at 405-372-1151, or visit our 
web page www.51erwi.com and 
click on the “Sign Up For Alerts” 
button.  You may choose to 
receive alerts via text, e-mail or 
both. 

If your phone number or e-mail 
has changed, you will need to 
subscribe the new number and e-
mail.  Please also contact the 
office to update us with the new 
information. 

 

 
Update Your 

Contact Information 
   

Have you recently changed phone 
numbers or e-mail addresses?  
Please contact our office to let us 
know about any contact changes.

 

 


